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Chair:			Frankie McCormick
Subject:		Annual Report to the Academic Senate for 2014-2015

First Reading:	April 21, 2015

General Information:
The Committee on Elections and Committees is charged with the following: to conduct elections as directed by the Academic Senate; to fill vacancies when they develop on standing committees of the Academic Senate; and to recommend changes in the size and structure of committees of the Academic Senate.

Members:  
Catherine Bammert (Clinical Sciences), Bethney Bergh (Education), Kristi Burdick (Nursing), Frankie McCormick (Chemistry), Kia Richmond (English), Michael Strahan (Academic Information Services), Kate Teeter (Biology), William Tireman (Physics), and George Wilson (Business).

The CEC submitted three reports to the Academic Senate:
· Membership changes on AAPC, COI, CUP, HB and TLAC (first and second readings September 30, 2015).
· Membership changes on AAPC (first and second readings on February 17, 2015).
· Membership changes and assignment to second consecutive terms for the academic year 2015-16 (first reading April 7, 2015).

The CEC ran the General Education Council election:
· The AAUP office assisted with the election.  Ballots were counted on March 27, 2015 to elect one At Large Representative, Brian Zinser (Business), and one College of Arts and Sciences and Representative, Andrew Poe (Math and Computer Science) to three year terms (F2015-W2018).

The CEC elected officers for 2015-2016 at the March 26th meeting:  
· William Tireman will serve as chair and Kia Richmond will serve as secretary.

The CEC will run the election of the 2015-2016 Senate Executive Committee at the last senate meeting on April 21, 2015.

In conclusion, I would like to thank the members of the Committee on Elections and Committees for their outstanding and efficient work this academic year.  I would also like to acknowledge Kate Teeter’s contribution as secretary; her management of the faculty preferences survey was critical to the business of the CEC.

Respectfully submitted,

Frankie McCormick, Chair
Committee on Elections and Committees
